September 8, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve and support the mission of the Valdez
Consortium Library. Effective Monday, September 8, 2025, | resign my seat on the Valdez
Consortium Library Advisory Board.

If you have any further questions or need any additional information, please contact me.

Thank you,

Vit —






